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ALOHA! The APRIL Birthday Dinner will be celebrating 

Hawaii and the ALOHA spirit of the islands with Teriyaki 
Glazed Chicken and Kahlua Pulled Pork on the menu. Chef 
Scott will be preparing another delicious meal for your 
enjoyment. Time to get out those Hawaiian shirts and enjoy 
the Aloha spirit.  
 
Be sure to mark your calendar for the MAY Birthday Dinner 
where we will be celebrating down Mexico way with CINCO 
de MAYO.  Mexican food will be featured with Chili Rellenos, 
Chicken Fajitas, and other Mexican delights. Colorful Mexican 
attire will be welcome to celebrate down Mexico way. Looking 
forward to seeing you at the Birthday Dinners. 
 
If you are a member with a birthday in April or May, you will 
receive an invitation, which includes a dinner voucher and a 
free drink ticket.  Take your voucher to the Lodge and turn it 
in for a ticket.  You then select a table and seat from the seating 
chart.  Tickets can also be purchased for spouses and guests.  
Please remember that reservations are required, and selected 
seating comes first.  The price for dinner is $15 per person.  We 
will also be honoring Elks members who have an anniversary.   
Throughout the evening there will be raffle drawings.   
 

 



From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Jack Meylink 
 

 
 

As I am writing this I am still your Leading Knight, but since 
it looks like come April 7th I will be the new ER at the 
Lodge, it falls upon me to write this article for the April 
Bulletin.  I will make this month’s article brief since to be 
perfectly honest I am very busy with all the preparation 
and paperwork that needs to get finished up for this new 
position. Next month I will go into greater detail on my 
plans and objectives for the year ahead. The theme I have 
selected is "Think Local". We currently do a lot of good in 
the Auburn community, but I think there is more that can 
be done and if done correctly bring some attention and 
perhaps new members to Auburn Elks.  For now, I just want 
to say thank you for your trust in me and for all your kind 
words of encouragement. I hope that together we can 
accomplish some good things this year and most 
importantly that we have a good time trying.  
 
Jack Meylink 
 

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday 
each month at 9:00 am. The next one is on April 4th. 
 
In March, we did some general cleanup inside & outside, 
vacuumed carpets, cleaned doors inside and out, 
cleaned and dusted bar area, cleaned downstairs, 
cleaned lobby cleaned kitchen, cleaned floor drains, 
cleaned coffee area, cleaned popcorn machine, cleaned 
nacho machine, dusted blinds, cleaned windows,  
cleaned and filled salt & pepper shakers, changed water 
filters, sprayed weeds, and much, much more. 
 
 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked 
In March:  PER Dick Robart, PER/BHC Pres. Martinez, 
Leading Knight Jack Meylink, Treas. PER Gene Henggeler, 
Trustee/BHC Dir. Warren Manley, Tom Eastman, Mike 
Van Hook, Ed Rodriguez, Remy Giannini, Jim Harris, Rudy 
Pelzman, Cedric O’Hern, Cedric Trujillo, Gary Beckes, 
Cam Whitty, Jesse Thompson, Harvey Eisley, Bill McPeak, 
Jim Dodson, Henry Tukloff, Mike Slattery, Richard 
Huntley, Jimmy Mullenix, Linda Lee Talso and Bud Luse. 
 
Turnout was a little better, but we could always use 
more help.  Please come out and give us a hand next 
time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 

  

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 member’s monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
 

mailto:lib.dick.robart@gmail.com


LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

 

A user name and password are required, and access through 

this link is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who 

don't yet have a password may register by giving their 

membership number and name to Grand Lodge online 

at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

                                                       
 

                                    

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

New Officers for 2018                   

 

 

 Exalted Ruler         Jack Meylink               
Leading Knight       Harlan Moore               
Loyal Knight          Bill Chelonis          
Lecturing Knight    Larry LaVerne         
Esquire               Linda Lee Talso                    
Chaplain   Bill Costa                   
Inner Guard            Paula Celick                       
Tiler                 Wanda Nordstrom             
Treasurer  Gene Henggeler                
Secretary  Bob Oles                           
Organist   Linda Wismar 
                                                   
Trustees 
5th Year                  Warren Manley                 
4rd Year                  Dennis Koehn                  
3nd Year                 Royce Birks                      
2nd Year                 Wayne Helley 
1st Year   Kathy Madeiros 

 

             From the Secretary   
                          

 

There was quite a turnout when Brother Niel Bielski was 

laid to rest with military honors on March 3rd at the Calvary 

Catholic Cemetery and many joined with Michael and Kelly 

Bielski at Neil’s, and soon to be their, home atop Vista Drive 

in Loomis.  During that event, Michael completed his 

application to join the Lodge proposed by ER Rhonda with 

recommendations from PERs George Williams and Jim 

Boston.  Niel will be greatly missed, not only our Lodge but 

by all of us who had a personal relationship with him.    

At Old Timers Night in March, it was great to visit with Old 

Timers whom I haven’t seen for a while.  They all enjoyed a 

great meal prepared by Chef Scott and his crew before 

receiving their Old Timer pins. 

A big thank you goes to all you Early Birds for getting your 

dues paid. That is a big help because this time of year we 

have a number of reports to be turned into Grand Lodge 

and they want them on time. 

If you have a change of address or need to order a name 

badge, we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  

Please remember to print legibly so that the correct 

information gets to the Secretary and if you lose your key 

card there is a $10 charge to replace it.  

As always, if you want to reach me please email 

rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591. 

Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary 

 
 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm
http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net
mailto:rfoles@sbcglobal.net


 

Butcher Block 
 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
Sunday April 1, 2018 

Easter Brunch 9 am to 1 pm 
Made to order Omelets by Jimmy 

Crispy Smoked Bacon and Sausage Links 
Chili Rellenos 

Smoked Salmon with Cream Cheese & Bagels 
Biscuits and Gravy 

Carving Station 
Baked Ham and Prime Rib 

Fresh Fruit, Assorted Salads, Desserts, and More 
 

Friday April 6, 2018 
Birthday Dinner 

Teriyaki Glazed Chicken & Kahlua Pulled Pork 
Fried Rice, Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
Thursday April 14, 2016 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Saturday April 7, 2018 

Inaugural Ball & Installation of Officers 
Salmon w/Lemon Dill Butter and Rice Pilaf or Prime Rib w/Baked 

Potato 
Salad, Vegetable, Hot rolls & Bread Pudding 

 
Thursday April 12, 2018 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday April 20, 2018 

Cook Your Own Steak Night 
 

Thursday April 26, 2018 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday April 27, 2018 

All You Can eat 
Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 

 

 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
   
 
 
 
 
 

Butcher Block 
 

   From the Station of the 
   Leading Knight – 
    Harlan Moore 
 
 
First things first, I am humbled to have been 
nominated & elected to be your Leading Knight for 
the 2018-19 Lodge year.  I am a long-time member 
initiated into our Lodge 1986-87 after a long gap 
returned 2003, active since then, many may 
recognize me as one of the volunteer bartenders.  In 
addition, I have been a house committee member 
for several years.  To confirm the old saying “be 
careful what you wish for” as Leading Knight, I will 
be the facilitator/leader for the House Committee 
this Lodge year.  To assist me in that challenge 
please directly extend well-deserved 
acknowledgement of the awesome service to our 
Lodge from our Manager, Chef, kitchen staff and 
volunteers for all their contribution toward the 
operational and financial success to our Lodge.  
Always remember our staff faces a challenge each 
new Lodge year in greeting a new management 
team, should we miss the mark please, please, 
contact me first to share any instance where we 
missed the mark in our service to you and/or our 
Lodge, by phone 530-906-4765 email 
harlan@hemoore.com, or in person. 
 
You may not receive this bulletin before our early 
Easter Brunch Sunday, April 1st there is no greater 
value in Placer County, I do hope you were able to 
attend.  In addition, all are welcome to the 
Installation/ Inaugural Ball of Saturday, April 7th.  
Please review join us in some of the many monthly 
and regular events it is after all your Lodge, together 
we will make it better. 
 
Finally, special thanks to all the kind words & 
support from so many of you since I raised my hand 
in January, I will give it my very best to earn your 
trust and support. 
 
Best, 
Harlan 
 

mailto:harlan@hemoore.com


CRYING CORNER 
It pays to attend Lodge.    Lodge meetings are 
held on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month 
except for November and December, 2nd 
Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. and the 
meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on February 27, 2018, a 
$300 major jackpot was lost due to her 
absence by Rita Ann Parish and losing $154 
was William Bill Clark.  At the Lodge meeting 
on March 8, 2018, a $300 Major Jackpot was 
lost due to his absence by Kent Neis and losing 
$178 was Charles Gordon III.    
 
 
 
 

Elk of the month – Bill Costa 

 

My first selection for Elk of the Month is Bill Costa.  Bill 
has been serving on the Building Hall Committee and 
this year he will be that committee's secretary. The 
Building Hall Committee does an outstanding job of 
maintaining our Lodge and our rental units. A good 
deal of the maintenance and repair work they do 
themselves which has saved us countless dollars over 
the years. In addition, Bill volunteered to serve as 
Inner Guard last year and has again volunteered this 
year to serve as Chaplain. The commitment to serve 
as a Lodge officer means that you will attend every 
Lodge meeting possible. There is also a significant 
amount of time spent in the first four months of the 
year when the officers are practicing their parts 
almost daily and practicing at the Lodge every 
Monday. 
In addition to his duties on the Building Hall 
Committee and as a Lodge Officer Bill and his wife, 
Joyce, are frequent volunteers at our various Lodge 
functions. Please join me in thanking Bill for being a 
key player in keeping the Lodge functioning. 
 
 

  
   
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
 

The following have submitted applications for membership in 
Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691. 

 

Max Brenneman M.D. proposes William Bill Knorp; Jimmy 
Mullenix proposes Elly Brown-Silva; Rhonda Rogers proposes 
Michael G Bielski; Thomas Osborn proposes Dennis Peyton; 
Richard Huntley proposes Elizabeth Staats and Kathy Madeiros 
proposes Willie Lee Mullins and Norma Mullins 

 



                                         

   Bill Costa 
 
 
 
 
Easter is linked to the Jewish Passover by much of its 
symbolism, as well as by its position in the calendar.  In most 
European languages the feast called Easter in English is termed 
by the words for Passover in those languages and in the older 
English versions of the Bible, the term Easter was the term 
used to translate Passover.  Easter customs vary across the 
Christian world, and include sunrise services, exclaiming the 
Paschal greeting, clipping the church,  and decorating Easter 
eggs (symbols of the empty tomb).  The Easter Lily, a symbol 
of the resurrection traditionally decorates the chancel area of 
churches on this day and for the rest of Eastertide. Additional 
customs that have become associated with Easter and are 
observed by both Christians and some non-Christians include 
egg hunting, the Easter Bunny, and Easter parades.  There are 
also various traditional Easter foods that vary regionally.  
 
Thanks for the appointment. I will do my best. 
 
Bill Costa 
Lodge Chaplain 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                   Lodge Manager 

We say goodbye to March and to our new PER Rhonda 

and welcome our new ER Jack Meylink and wish him the 

best as he starts his term.  I would like to thank all the 

volunteers who have stepped up and helped in the 

kitchen, dining areas and maintenance of the Lodge this 

past Elks Year and that you continue for the next year. 

And finally, I would like to welcome back Bibi from her 

maternity leave. 

Now for the business part, in April we start with The Elk’s 

Easter Day Brunch from 9 am to 1 pm featuring Jimmy’s 

Omelet Bar and carved Prime Rib and Ham on April 1st.  

Next, we have our Asian Fling Day Birthday Dinner on 

Friday, April 6th featuring Teriyaki Glazed Chicken & 

Kahlua Pulled Pork, Followed by Jack’s Inaugural Ball and 

Installation of Officers on Saturday, April 7th serving your 

choice of Prime Rib or Salmon with Bread Pudding for 

dessert.   On Friday, April 20th is our 1st Cook Your Own 

Steak Night of the year from 5 pm to 7 pm which is 

followed by The Elks All You Can Eat Pizza, Spaghetti and 

Salad Dinner with Orientation on April 27th.   

Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every 

Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts 

Blue Plate Specials. 

Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Passover
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter_customs
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Christendom
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sunrise_service
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Paschal_greeting
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Clipping_the_church
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter_eggs
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter_eggs
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Empty_tomb
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Lilium_longiflorum
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chancel
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Church_(building)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Egg_hunting
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter_Bunny
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter_parade
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter_food


 

                                    Lecturing Knight – Larry LaVerne 
 
 

Sickness & Distress 
 

Pete Biersteker is in the hospital. 
Joey Ford has a bacterial infection.  
Tom Eastman is in the hospital for a urinary tract infection. 
Lucille Justice widow of Paul Justice is having issues with water retention. 
Alan Morford had a toe amputated. 
Tom Hart had eye surgery. 
 

Lodge of Sorrow 
 
Tomas E. Burt passed away 10/16/17 
Doy R. Wilson passed away 1/18/18 
Wilfred Michaud passed away 1/19/18  
Dolores Lehman passed away 3/8/18 
Dot Maurath, wife of Red Maurath of Grass Valley Elks, passed away 
Joyce Chelonis, wife of Bill Chelonis PDDGER passed away 3/25/18 

If you have any news of a member sick or passed away, please call or email me at: 
 
Larry LaVerne (530) 885-1428  
crowislandmusic@gmail.com 
 

         
 

                         

 
 
     
 
  

Purple Pig Contributions for Elk Year 2017-2018 
 
We wish to thank the following for their generous donations to the California/Hawaii Elks Association Major Project. Your 
continued contributions will help the children walk, talk, see and play.  
 
Century Club Contributors are Anna Anderson, Tom Eastman, Yvonne Edwards, Bob Espinosa, Leonard Ferretti, Rex 
Gouldthread, Gene Henggeler, Jack Meylink, Anna Miller, David Provan, William Roe, Linda Lee Talso, Wil Thomas, Jesse 
Thompson, and Larry Youngblut. 
 
52 Club Contributors are David Barstad, Robert Bennett, Sharon Bettencourt, Phil Bettencourt, Royce Birks, Cal Bisson, Jim 
Boston, Paula Celick, Monroe Dejarnette, Michael Desrosiers, Harvey Eisley, Ralph Franzen, Jim Harris, Wayne Helley, Gary 
Hubbard, Richard Huntley, Dennis Koehn, Jerry Langseth, Larry LaVerne,  Gary Lindquist, John Madeiros, Kathy Madeiros, 
Warren Manley, Manny Martinez, Doug Milliken, Harlan Moore, Jimmy Mullenix, Bob Oles, John Power, Peter Rua, Bob 
Souza, Larry Spars, Cheryl Tade, and Carol Zenk. 
 
Other Piggy Bank Contributors are William Atkinson, Bill Chelonis, James Dodson, Gary Dusky, Irving Eastman, Jim Eichhorn, 
Howard Hays, Ron Herr, Richard Hesse, Al Hewitt, Terry Houk, William Morgan, Tony Oliveira, Frank Pizzinelli, Cookie 
Rakstad, Richard Robart, Vivienne Rolfe, and Linda Wismar 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                            Veterans Corner 
 

     
 
Happy New Year.  Another financially successful year has been completed at the Auburn Elks Lodge.  We welcome a new 
Exalted Ruler, Jack Meylink, and his Officers wishing them much success in the coming year.  You do remember that the Elk year 
ends on March 31.  April always seems to be a warm and sunny month, so keep your fingers crossed. 
 
The new bench for the old Auburn cemetery has been ordered with an expected installation in June.  The engraving takes some 
time as does the setting of the Elks bronze emblem on one of the legs.  Then, there will be a bench at both cemeteries (new and 
old Auburn) in the Veterans section. 
 
May 14, 2018, is the trip to the Reno V.A. hospital for their annual BBQ.  I invite you to come along with us as we provide a BBQ 
luncheon for about 75 hospitalized Veterans living there long term.  We'll meet at the Lodge at 8 am and try to carpool as many 
as possible, then arriving in Reno about 10 am to prepare for the 11:30 am lunch.  One of our main goals is to visit with as many 
of the Veterans living there.  They all look forward to our annual visit as the luncheon is not part of their regular dining 
regimen.  We all cherish the opportunity to indulge them.  Their appreciation does not go unnoticed.  As I have said over the 
years, the patients there are extremely grateful for our visit.  Please consider coming along and helping us to serve them a 
forbidden lunch (polish dogs and hamburgers, etc.).  See last month's article for additional information. 
 
Keep our troops serving in foreign lands in your prayers as many of them are in harm's way.  Their families back home should 
also be remembered.  Thank a Veteran for his/her service. 
 
God Bless America, our military around the globe, as well as all our families and friends.  For you Veterans, you'll be needing to 
obtain a "Veteran" sticker for your new membership card.  See me at the Lodge and I will provide you with one. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
Phone: (916) 771-0294 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 

 

"Bill Morgan received his 60-year Member 
Elk pin from ER Rhonda Rogers at the Old 
Timer's Night on March 8, 2018." 
 

Eyes Have It – Results from March 
Marlene Slover, Cheryl Tade, John Madeiros, Arlene 
Milliken, Gene Henggeler. 
 
 



 
  Home of New York 

Elks Lodge #1 

 
 

Charles A. Vivian was a twenty-five year old singer from 

England who arrived in New York on November 15, 1867. He 

rapidly attained some measure of success as a variety performer. 

He also struck up a large and boisterous number of acquaintances 

in the performing world, the nucleus of what would become the 

Elks. 
 



       Feb. Pool Results 

   

 
                    

  

 

 

        
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Feb. 8th. 
2nd. Rex Gouldthread /Bill McLean 
3rd. Pete Biersteker /Wil Thomas  
Attendees: 
Don Council /Mike Cosby  
Roger Imsdahl /Garry Hubbard  
Chuck Cooper/Rick DeKnoop 
Bill Nordstrom /Bill Costa  
 
Feb. 14th. 
1st. Rex Gouldthread /Bill Costa 
2nd. Roger Imsdahl /Mike Cosby 
3rd. Bill Nordstrom /Don Council  
Attendees: 
Fred Jones/Jack Meylink  
Rick DeKnoop /Gary Hubbard  
Remy Giannini /Ron Ruskaff 
Chuck Cooper/Wil Thomas 
Pete Biersteker /Manny Martinez  
 
Feb. 21st. 
1st. Remy Giannini /Rick DeKnoop  
2nd. Rex Gouldthread /Don Council  
3rd. Bill Nordstrom /Jack Meylink  
Attendees: 
Bill Costa/Mike Cosby  
Fred Jones /Manny Martinez  
Gary Hubbard /Chuck Cooper   
 
Feb.28th. 
1st. Roger Imsdahl/Bill Nordstrom  
2nd. Chuck Cooper 
3rd. Rick DeKnoop /Bill McLean 
Attendees: 
Art Jensen/ Fred Jones 
Rex Gouldthread /Gary Hubbard 
Don Council /Bill Costa  
Ron Ruskaff/Mike Cosby 

 

Elk’s shuffleboard February 2018 
 

Feb 7 
1st Joyce Costa/Maureen Price 
2nd Barbara Hewitt/ Nadine Hubbard 
3rd Glenda Cooper/CJ Jones   
 
Feb 14 
1st Krissy Whitty/Sally Imsdahl 
2nd Kris Cosby/Ann 
3rd Glenda Cooper/Maureen Price 
 
Feb 21 
1st CJ Jones/Kris Cosby 
2nd Glenda Cooper/Sally Imsdahl 
3rd Krissy Whitty/Nadine Hubbard 
 
Feb 28 
1st Krissy Whitty/Glenda Cooper 
2nd Sally Imsdahl/Ann 
3rd Nadine Hubbard/Ellen Whitty 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harlan Moore    Bill Chelonis           Linda Talso          Bill Costa                     Paula Celick 

Leading Knight  Loyal Knight  Esquire    Chaplain        Inner Guard  

  

Jack Meylink,  
Exalted Ruler 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
01 Marcella, John L  
02 Butler, Ron 
03 LeDoux, Ronald L 
04 Bettencourt, Phillip E 
04 Braun, Bert 
05 White, Willard 'Bill' 
06 Burgard, Douglas L 
06 Tricomo, Scott 
07 Baird, Willis Lee  
07 Trujillo, Cedric 
08 Amos, Merle A 
08 Broussard, Brenda M 
08 Hunerlach, Ronald 
08 Rogar, Michel 
09 Bizal, Thomas A 
09 Collins, Chris 
09 Peters, James Allen 
10 Anderson, Anna B 
10 Bartorona, Marie 
10 Garcin, Robert 
10 Hamilton, Gary 
12 Burns, Michael Robert 
12 Franzen, Ralph A 
12 Uhouse, Victor R 
13 Boston, Jim 
13 Talso, Linda Lee 
14 Johannsen, Phillip T 
14 Rolufs, Larry E 
15 Kinnison, Jean K 
16 Duisenberg, Peter D 
17 Krieger, Michael E 
17 Nann, Theresa D  
17 Whitty, Howard Cameron 
18 Biddle, Claude L  
18 Payne, Lawrence J 
20 Jones, Shirley 

 

20 Nodes, Robert R 
21 Stoltenburg, Craig D 
22 Arietta, William A 
22 Bettencourt, Sharon A 
22 Gallardo, Mario J  
23 Cooper, Charles J 
23 Courier, Paul J 
23 Skaggs, Michelle 
23 Sprowl, Vincent Paul 
24 Brabbin, Larry J 
24 Utley, William R  
25 Bothello, Clarence J 
25 Brown, James L 
25 Davis, James 
26 Linker, Mike T 
26 Merritt, Sandra L 
27 Kopp, Wayne 
29 Gerenday, Nicholas A 
29 Loop, Dale E 
30 Cavanaugh, Leonard J 
30 Crum, Stanley Dean 
30 Naill, Gary P 
 
 

 



  


